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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
How often are the Individual Recovery Plans reviewed?  
How many of these reviews were completed in 2009-10? 
 
Answer: 
 
Individual Recovery Plans (IRPs) are reviewed as often as needed.  The frequency of reviews 
is determined by the PHaMs worker and individual.  The frequency in which an IRP would 
be reviewed would be determined on whether the individual is meeting the IRPs targets.  
 
The Department does not collect data specifically relating to IRPs.  
 
 
 
 


